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Dear Ms. Marshall,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via email, as follows:
 

Pierce County Housing Authority
 
“Therefore, I am requesting access to any records that detail:
 

·       The nature of the accounting error related to the distribution of 2024
W2 forms

·       Any internal communications or documents regarding this error
·       Steps taken by the Accounting and Payroll Departments to resolve

this issue 
·       Timeline of events from the discovery of the error to its resolution

 
I believe that accessing these records will provide clarity on the situation
and help address any concerns related to the handling of W2 forms for
former and current employees.”

 
 
In response, we have searched our records and have no responsive records to fulfill
your request with us.  Please let us know if you have questions, concerns or issues
regarding this request.  We will now consider this closed.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)
Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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